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October 12, 2012

Mr. Stanley L. Moultrie, #307351
Evans Correctional Institution
610 Highway 9 West
Bennettsville, South Carolina 29512

Dear Mr. Moultire,

On September 19, 2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “a full 
disclosure record of information on the Health Care Reform Bill or the Obama Health Care 
Bill... [to include] new health care: policy, procedures, funding, provisions, titles, guidelines, 
mandates,... etc.”

Our office possesses many records related to health care and the Affordable Care Act, known as 
Obamacare. A response to your current request could potentially include thousands of pages of 
documents. Because of the broad nature of your request, we ask that you narrow the scope of 
your request by providing us with more specific information that would help our office retrieve 
records directly relevant to your request.

In addition, please know that, due to the high volume of Freedom of Information Act requests 
received by the Governor’s Office and the significant costs associated with producing the 
requests, our office will charge a reasonable cost of copying records as allowed pursuant to 
South Carolina Code Section 30-4-30(b).

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
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